
       

            
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

IMORTANTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 
 
Oct. 9th: Walk to School Day 
                8:30 Walter and Mary Burke Park              
Oct. 10th: Spirit Wear delivered 
Oct. 21st: Picture Retakes 
Oct. 7th – 11th: Feed the Bay Food Drive 
               Macaroni & cheese Cups 
Oct. 21st – 25th: PennyWars 
Oct. 24th: Fall Festival 5:00 – 6:30 
      

Notes from the Principal: 
 

 Dear Ashley All Star Families, 

 

Fall is here in full swing and we are off to a great start! 
Students have completed their first month of learning 
routines, schedules and curriculum. A special thank you to all 
of those who attended our Open House.  It was great to see 
so many proud students sharing their families with our 
teachers. I would also like to thank our PTG board for the 
organization of our Ashley Fun Run! It was a huge success. 
We cannot thank our Ashley Community enough for the 
generous donations that will support all of our upcoming 
events and our classroom technology. We appreciate all of 
the volunteers and participants who helped to support our 
school. This event aligned with our Positivity Mission as we 
utilized team work, group cooperation, and showed 
kindness!  
  
Mrs. Cmarik our Ashley Science Teacher provided a unique 
learning experience for all of our All Stars, with the use of the 
Portable Science Laboratory.  The Science lab focused around 
the Farm, and what the Farm supplies us with. Each grade 
level received a personalized lesson based on Science 
curriculum. It was a hands on experience that was fun for all.   
 
Our fourth and fifth grade students have enjoyed leading our 
morning announcements along with our Ashley All Star Song! 
Our fourth and fifth grade classes have also begun to 
participate as members of the Ashley Recycling Team.  
Students rotate and help to collect recycling bins from 
classrooms helping in turn to promote our Green School 
Initiative.  
 We are looking forward to celebrating Halloween Festivities. 
Please see the attached Halloween note, regarding building 
wide information. Specified classroom info will be coming 
soon.  
 

Enjoy Your Weekend and Your Child, 
Mrs. Melissa VanHulle 

Principal 

 

Mrs. Melissa VanHulle, Principal 

Ashley Elementary Mission Statement 
The Ashley Elementary community will create a positive environment that will foster the growth of students 

academically and socially. We will encourage our students to become responsible, kind, and respectful citizens. 

52347 Ashley New Baltimore, MI 48047  
(586)725-2801 Fax: (586)725-4426  

Website: 
https://www.anchorbay.misd.net/schools/ashley/  
 

 

 
Please join us for... 

Ashley Elementary’s Annual Walk to 
School Event 

 

Wednesday, October 9, 2024 at 
8:40 AM 

 
Begin at Walter & Mary Burke Park 

(Front Street), End at Ashley 
Elementary 

 
All Ashley Allstars and their 
families (All children must have an 
adult to accompany them on the 
walk) 
 

To celebrate physical fitness and 
the other benefits of walking as a 

school community 
Allstar or Anchor Bay spirit wear 

or Red & White. 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Overall, the most important precaution is to keep your child home if he or she is not feeling well or has 
any of the symptoms listed below. This simple act alone can reduce transmission more than any other 
action.  

• Temperature 100.4°F or higher when taken by mouth  
• Sore throat New or worsening cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing  
• Diarrhea or vomiting 

              • Headache   
              • Chills (severe chills with shivering)   
              • Loss of taste or smell  
              • Runny nose or congestion  
              • Muscle Aches  
              • Fatigue  
              • Nausea  
 
Our goal is to be able to keep students and staff safe and provide the best education possible. Through 
these guidelines developed with the Macomb County Health Department, based on the available data, 
we believe that we will be able to have a successful school year without interruption.  
  
 

                                     SEPTEMBER ANNOUNCERS 

                                      
                              Ashley’s 5th Grade announcers from Mrs. Bart’s for the Month of September:  

                                
                             Sophia Carreri, Graysen Barnes, Louis Boggs, Derek Cuciurean, 
                             Annalisa Downing, Morgan Gee, Cameron Hastings, Adrian Janicki, Levi Kartje,  
                            Jackson Kosi, Elsie McCollum,Dominic Murdock                 

 

 Also, we had Mrs. Beck's class lead us with the Ashley All-Star song, Miss Bart's class  
                with  Mr.M on  guitar and Mrs. Bergeron's class sang our P2 song on the announcements
  
                                   

 

    

   



 
                                                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  

We would like to thank Mrs. Cmarik for bringing the Farm 
Science Lab to our students. They really enjoyed learning about 
different things to do with farms. The lessons that were taught 
are the following: 

• Power of the Potato 

• Build A Farm 

• Simply MooVelous 

• Forestry 

• Window Garden 

• Erosion 



 


